
On July 6, 2021, Mary Pat Maher assumed the position of Executive Assistant of the Board on 

Judicial Standards. 

Ms. Maher was Executive Director of Project Remand - Ramsey County Pretrial Services for 

twenty six years where she collaborated with her justice partners to improve the pretrial justice 

system in Ramsey County and statewide.  Ms. Maher served as a Subject Matter Expert and 

District Champion for the Minnesota Judicial Branch's Pretrial Release Initiative and helped 

implement a new statewide bail evaluation instrument - the MNPAT. 

The Executive Assistant of the Board is responsible for assisting the Executive Secretary in 

directing the operations of the Board, managing all fiscal and personnel tasks, and managing the 

daily operations of the Board to meet Board objectives.  

Former Executive Assistant John Fuller retired on July 20, 2021 after ten years of service to the 

Board.  

 


